
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week is Education week - and just like a box of Cadbury Favourites, we celebrate the variety of people who 

make, create, and motivate our students to become active learners here at Black Rock Primary School.  

Many of you have probably seen the purple banner above in the school as you wander the grounds on Mondays 

and Tuesdays.  

Perhaps you’ve even heard the younger students saying, ‘Be Curious’, as they hold up their hands forming the letter 

‘C’. This is the motto we have adopted for science.  A love for learning, exploring the unknown, experiencing an AH 

HA! moment or simply find the WOW!      

We encourage you to open the attached video, and as a family experience the curiosity of science. Because when it 

comes to curiosity…science is open for business! 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PM3NfT5DUMH-xXLMiVGB3b9QsZXqL1Xc/view?usp=share_link 

 

And…if you solve the challenge, come to the science room and show Wilko who’ll have the materials. 

 

Stay Curious! 

Andrew Wilkinson (Wilko) 

 

Somewhere inside all of us is the power to change the world.  

Roald Dahl’s Matilda  
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